
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Your child has expressed their wish to go on the Boarders' Theatre Trip to The 

Watermill on Friday 2nd December to see Rapunzel.  Details about this 

performance can be found on The Watermill's website.  

 

After supper at school, we will leave in a mini bus to arrive at The Watermill 

Theatre on the outskirts of Newbury in time for the performance which starts at 

7.00 pm.  We should be back at school by 9.15 pm when your child will board 

the night as planned.  The cost of the trip is approximately £15.00 which 

includes an ice cream or sorbet in the interval.  I am running the trip, with the 

help of Emily Wilson. 

 

I would be most grateful if you could email me as soon as you can to let me 

know whether you give your consent for your child to go on this trip.  To this 

extent, I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Sophie 

 

 

 

 

 


